

May 2021 Newsletter

- President's Message
- Meeting Reminder
- Chapter Elections Reminder
- Membership Updates
- Career Opportunities

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings ASSP Colleagues,

I hope you are all staying well and taking reasonable precautions these days. It appears we're entering a new phase of the pandemic, mid-stream in the mass public vaccination process. Armed with better knowledge on how to treat COVID infections and how to use the hierarchy of controls to reduce risk, it seems our health outcomes are improving. There are still a good many unknowns we need to better understand before we get too far ahead of ourselves, but the progress is encouraging thus far. This month, we will recognize and honor Chapter members for their service and contributions to the mission of ASSP. We will also celebrate a group of outstanding young people who are preparing themselves for occupational health and safety careers with the presentation of ASSP Alabama Chapter Scholarships. This May 14th meeting is planned as an onsite/virtual gathering and we'll be sharing more information soon. May is also elections month, and our Chapter members should be receiving more information about that very soon.

Please continue to take care out there. Remember that we are the at the forefront of best practices for safety and health and we need set the example for others to follow.

Thank you for your dedication and ongoing efforts to keep people safe and healthy at work and at home.

Best to all,

Matt Hollub, CIH, CSP

President, ASSP Alabama Chapter

MEETING REGISTRATION REMINDER

May Chapter Meeting - Annual Awards & Recognition

Friday, May 14, 2021 I 11:00am - 1:00pm

The in-person limit for the meeting has been met. Please join us virtually as we recognize our 2020-2021 Chapter Award Recipients.

Register in advance for the meeting:

https://uasystem.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcvdeqhrjwiHt0H1dyWZqVcXHxHotm6FMMB [uasystem.zoom.us] [nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com]

2021-2023 CHAPTER OFFICER ELECTIONS

CHAPTER OFFICER ELECTIONS May 7th thru 21st

You should have received an e-Ballot from W Jackson, Alabama Chapter <invites@mailer.surveygizmo.com>. Balloting is open from May 7th until May 21st. If you have not received your ballot please check your spam folder or contact Chapter services ChapterServices@assp.org to request a new ballot.

The slate has not been challenged therefore the bollot is an up-or-down vote.

The recommended Slate is as follows:

President - Paul Thurber

Vice President - Darren Alexander

Secretary - Vincent Scott

Treasurer - Allyn Halladay

Delegate 1 - Greg Blake

Delegate 2 - Bob Fitzgerald

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members In April - May

- Nakita Norman
- Holden Phillips
- Abby Walden
- Ashley Barton
- Elijah Hastings
- Isabella Combs
- Kenneth Beegle
- Emily Carroll
- Samantha Lee

May Member Long Service Anniversaries (10+ years)

- Frederick Graham, 48 years
- Steve Willis, 43 years
- Ward Wilson, 28 years
- Joseph Smith, 28 years
- Stephen Jenkins, 27 years
- Peter Van Derlyke, 21 years
- J. Kelly Pitts, 20 years
- · Billy Laney, 11 years

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

We are always looking to network and find out if there are job openings. The jobs must be in an Environment, Health and Safety function. For example: Fleet Safety Manager, Director of Environmental, Health and Safety, Risk Manager, etc.

Corporate Safety & Health Director - Bhate is seeking a Corporate Health & Safety Director. The person hired for the position of Health & Safety Director will be a member of a dynamic corporate team and requires working with the team to promote continuous improvement in safety, industrial hygiene and environmental health policies and procedures. This person will direct and facilitate all Health and Safety programs instituted at Bhate, to serve our employees and our Department of Defense (DoD) and commercial clients. Visit Bhate's Career Page Here







If you do not wish to receive these emails, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068